Lukachukai Community Board of Education, Inc.
“Commitment to Children, Commitment to Progress”
Navajo Route 12
P. O. Box 230
Lukachukai, Arizona 86507
Phone: (928) 291-0008 Fax: (928) 787-3191

August 07, 2025

To: Parents and Guardians of Lukachukai CS Students

Fr:  Stephanie Tsosie, Facility Manager §<
Ce:  Carmen L. Jodie, LCS Principal @(LWQ

Re:  Safety Awareness

Welcome back to a new school year! As we begin, we want to share important information about the
safety measures we have in place to protect our students and staff.

This year, we will be conducting monthly fire drills and lockdown drills to ensure our students are
well-prepared for any type of emergencies. Safety is our top priority, and these drills will help students
respond calmly and effectively in situations such as severe weather, active threats, or other
emergencies in or around our community.

At the beginning of the school year, our staff receive training in active shooter response protocols and
basic first aid. These trainings are designed to equip our team with the knowledge and skills needed to
respond quickly and effectively in emergency situations.

We are also encouraging students to be vigilant and aware of their surroundings, and to report any
concerns to a trusted adult. Creating a culture of awareness and communication is key to maintaining a
safe school environment.

Thank you for your continued support. Let’s work together to make this a safe, successful, and
enjoyable school year.



